

Terrington St Clement Community School

A traditional school with traditional values where we aspire, succeed and thrive

18th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Doesn't it feel great to have the days drawing out and some brighter weather?! I know our learners have enjoyed being able to use the field again. Long may it continue!

It was lovely to see so many of you on site to witness our Hat Parade for World Book Day. We had a great day and it was a delight to be able to welcome you back into school. One of our Nursery learners told me they had never seen so many people but took it all in their stride.

Last week

Y5&6 had a great time taking part in a day celebrating the Ancient Greeks.

The facilitators really brought this topic to life.



Y3/4 have been impressing us with their great baking. Y1/2 made super cheese scones and Y3/4 learners made some delicious hot cross buns.

Finally, please ensure that correct PE kit is worn on PE days. Increasingly our learners attend school wearing leggings or do not have their white PE t-shirts on. More information is on the next page. It is vital that the correct kit is worn as learners cannot participate in gymnastic lessons involving PE equipment wearing leggings/trousers for safety reasons.

Date	Event	
17/3/2022	Tri Golf Competition	
24/3/2022	Netball Competition	
24/3/2022	Mother's Day Pop Up Shop	
21/3/22-1/4/22	Big Walk and Wheel	
29&30/3/22	Rescheduled Y6 Trip to Sutton Hoo	
28/04/2022	Y3/4 Egyptian Day	
03/05/2022	EYFS and 1/2 Animal Encounter	
B ESTABLISH No.	ZONA SILA VIARINANA KARADI METANDAK KARANSA KARA	

Upcoming Diary Dates

Class/whole School Letters		
Date	Yr	Subject
1/3/22	Y5&6	Rescheduled trip
11/3/22	Various	Tri Golf Competition
14/3/22	Various	Netball Competition
14/3/22	56P	Maternity Cover
16/3/22	ws	Big Walk and Wheel

For the next two weeks we are taking part in the Big Walk &Wheel event as part of our efforts to encourage sustainable travel to school and healthy lirestyles.

We appreciate that some of you have no other option other than to drive to school. However, you can still take part. There is lots of parking by the Recreation Grounds. Could you park and stride?

We will be sending home a challenge every other day by Marvellous Me for things to do on the way to/from school. The first challenge will go home on Friday ready for Monday.

We would love to see photographs of our learners doing these activities and would welcome you to email them to our office email at the bottom of this letter and we will share on our school website.



our Learners!

Recently we asked our 5/6 learners to complete an anonymous survey about their resilience and the support and strategies they have both at school and at home. Just under half of our learners felt that either there was no one or were not sure if there was someone at home who was interested in their school work. We know from the good turn out at our recent parent meetings and great response to our sharing books at home event, that this is most definitely not the case!

So to promote conversations at home about what you were impressed with in relation to your child's school work, we are sending home a certificate to complete with your child. These will come home on Monday. Please chat to your child about what you are proud of in their school work and ask them to bring this back into school. We will celebrate in class and display them. We can't wait to see what they say! Remember if you missed your parent meeting appointment, you can still contact the office to request a meeting/telephone call. Our learners feel valued and make better progress when we work together.

Headlice

We have had reports of a few cases of headlice recently in school. This is just a polite reminder to check your child's hair regularly and treat accordingly. Let's work together to keep the bugs at bay.



At Terrington we learn all about how to keep healthy. From eating healthy food to keeping our mind and bodies fit. If you would like more advice about how to encourage your child to eat more healthily or how to keep eating healthily on a budget, there is a wealth of information and practical ideas on the <u>Just One Norfolk</u> website.

Making any change always starts with the little things. Have you considered switching your child's after school snack to a healthier alternative rather than sweets or chocolates?

School Uniform

We are very proud of our school uniform and know how important it is to help everyone feel that they belong. We have been lenient over the past year or so due to understandable pressures on families as a result of shortages, lockdowns and self isolation. However things have improved now so we are asking all parents/carers to ensure that correct uniform is worn both for PE and non-PE days. From Easter, If your child attends in the wrong uniform, you will receive a phone call home to enquire why this is the case.

FOSA have a spare uniform rail in the foyer and we too have spare uniform which we can donate if finances are a little stretched at the moment. Please just chat to us. Although High School seems a long way away for some, part of our job is to prepare our learners for this next step and incorrect uniform is dealt with through behaviour sanctions at High School.

On PE days, your child should wear a white t-shirt and blue shorts. They may wear either black/grey or navy jogging bottoms over the top of their shorts if it is cold and a school jumper/cardigan.

More information about our uniform can be found on our website here.

Growth Mindset Awards



Y5/6 - Layla B, Solomon W, Charlie K, Ellie B Elicia T, Harry H, Harry U, Tia R Y3/4 - Jayden W, William B, Darcey D, Olivia C. Suzzie RD. Winnie. Ben Y. AJ Y1/2 - Arlo B, Finley D, Sidney E, Lily N, Isla N Alexia C, Ethan R EYFS - Laila S, Eliza, Sofia, Corben, Isabelle B SRB - Lacey B, William R, Alyssa H

Headteacher Awards

Y5/6 - Kia K, Michal N, Demelza, Elsa Lacey-Rae, Evie N, Shai, Sophia W, Helen, Oliver T



Y3/4- Imogen C, Charlie U, Harry J, Isaac B, Freddy, Mabelle C, Rylan S. William B

Y1/2 - Harry C, Nancy D, Finley, Skylar, DJ, Bella B, Thomas L

EYFS -Harrison K, AJ, Rex, Frazer, Oliver B SRB - Blake B, Seth R

Doodle Maths Champions

This time we thought we'd celebrate all of our dedicated



doodlers who achieved over 50 stars this week.

George A, Dione, Frazer, Summer, John, Alice T, Amy F, Casey, Theodore S, Rosie, Danni, Evelyn, Harry J, Kayla, Ruby, Natalie, Mabelle, Leon, Lily B, Adeline, Lewis B, Fred, Betsy, Bella, Oliver G, Finley D, Nancy, Sno-Keanu, Dawson, Klaudija, William W, Maisie, Kallie, Annabelle, Finley C, Oscar, Harry B, Grace, Stanley U, Seb, Blake B, Dilan, Gracie, Massimo, Noah, Momo, Alana-Isla, Isla, Noah

TT Rock Stars - Top Stars Last Week

(Based on correct answers)

Y6 Solomon Y5 Dione Y4 Noah Y3 Isobel

Y2 Dilan



Current champion: Rock Hero - Noah

Reading Badges

Well done everyone, you are doing so well! We have just passed the 100 mark! We have given out 101 badges and know lots of our learners are only a few books away from earning their badges which is amazing. Keep up the great reading!



Nursery - Emily S, Dylan W, Andrea, Harriet, Oliver Ba, Oliver Bi, Emily A, Dylan W, Albie R, Annie-Louise, Oscar, Reggie

Reception -

Year 1 - Betsy C, Klaudija S, Oscar W, William W, Sebastian H, Amelia T

Year 2 - Lily F, Erikas

Year 3 - Leon M, Elsie B, Darcie J

Year 4 - William B, Logan G, Stanley P,

Layla F, Lilly B, Tyler S, Bonnie L

Year 5 - Lexi M, Ellie-Mae, Poppy F,

Dione B

Year 6 - George D, Alice T, Oliver R, Alfie C, Amber S



Mothers Pay Pop up shop Thursday 24th March

Each class will visit the Mothers Day Pop up shop so every child can choose a gift for their Mum/Granny/Auntie/Special person

Each gift is £2

Please try and send your child into school with the correct change

The gift will be sent home with your child in a gift bag the same day

Run by the Friends of the School Association Charity number: 1036881